
                                   

20.05.2021 

 

Extension of date for the submission of tender for the 

selection of agency for manpower supply to KINFRA 

 

Due to the current restrictions implemented in Kerala because of the surge in 

Covid-19 cases, it is understood that most of the agencies are finding it difficult 

to collect documents from various organizations, banks, etc., as part of 

submission of tender documents to KINFRA for the selection of agency for 

manpower supply to KINFRA. Hence it is hereby decided to extend the final date 

for the submission of tender documents at KINFRA Head Office to 30 more days. 

The new date is 23.06.2021, 2:30 PM. The bid opening would be held at 3:15 PM 

on 23.06.2021.  

 

   Regards, 

        Sd/- 

      Managing Director 


